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Williams, Josh (CI-StPaul)

From: Leslie Everett <evere003@umn.edu>

Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2015 9:37 AM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3; Williams, Josh (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Stark, Russ (CI-StPaul); Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Vote YES to uphold the appeal of the Shepard Davern Development

I am a long term resident of St. Paul who frequently bikes and sometimes skis the Mississippi River corridor 

parks and parkways. That area is a great respite from the built up areas of the city and I do not want an intrusion 

of high rise buildings in that corridor. I testified to that effect at the DNR Mississippi River Corridor Critical 

Area hearings. 

Please support the appeal of the Shepard Davern Development height variance. There are plenty of places to put 

taller buildings in St. Paul....keep them away from the less developed portions of the river. 

Thanks much, 

Les Everett 

1988 Brewster St. Apt. 109 

St. Paul, MN 55108 

 


